
Thought for the day – Monday 26th July 2021 

By Revd John Marshall 

 

Vicarage 

 

When you visit the vicarage as well as being welcomed by Kit and Jill you may be 

welcomed by Georgie and Clara the vicarage cats and part of the family. 

They play important roles in the life of the vicarage and we remember Georgie’s 

early attempts at outreach and evangelism. And we have thrilled to the story of how 

Clara was met in France and after many adventures for Clara and Kit and Jill, she 

joined the vicarage household and team. 

During lockdown it has been exciting to catch glimpses of Georgie and Clara on 

zoom. 

We are also aware of the comfort, joy and support they have provided for Kit and Jill 

and vice versa. 

May we thank God for the blessings of family and pets and the shared life of St 

James. 

 

Georgey and Clara, ready to greet a new arrival at the Vicarage! 


